
  

  

Some of the lovely things the children have been learning… 
We have been learning to write simple lists. We have written ‘healthy eating’ 
shopping lists to support our work in personal, social and emotional development.  
 
We’ve been having great fun in role as pirates and written personal responses to 
pirate stories. 
 
We have been comparing and ordering numbers to 20 and identified missing 
numbers in simple sequences.  We have practised reading o’clock times and started 
to match analogue to digital times. 
 

 
 
We have performed ‘The Selfish Ladybird’ to the year 6 children and loved dressing 
up in our oak leaf and butterfly costumes. 
In handwriting we have completed Rupert’s letter family with cursive y and p. 
 
In phonics we have been introduced to sounds… 
 

lt as in melt             pt as in kept      lp as in help       tw as in twins 
 

lf as in elf           sp as in spot         sn as in snail 
 

How to help your child at home… 
I will be in touch with specific daily learning tasks next week. General suggestions for 
supporting at home are: 

• Practice simple addition and subtraction to solve real life problems. Encourage 
children to count on from the bigger number 

• Continue to practice doubles to 10/20 so children can recall facts quickly 

• Practice writing full names in a cursive style. Remind children to consider letter 
size and position on the line 

• Ask the children to tell you about the blends they have been learning in phonics 
  



 

Something to make you smile… 
 
 

  
 
 

  

 

   

 
 

 

 

 


